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Rep. Stubbs Statement on Shooting in Boulder, Colorado 
 

Madison, WI – Yesterday, a man in Boulder, Colorado shot and killed 10 people in a local 

grocery store. On this event, Rep.Stubbs issued the following statement: 

 

“Gun violence continues to plague our communities, and it must be stopped. Yesterday, ten 

people lost their lives, and now ten families will never be the same. We cannot continue to stand 

by as our neighbors, friends, family and loved ones fall victim to these senseless attacks.”  

 

“Among those lost in this attack was Officer Eric Talley, who was a father of seven children. At 

the age of 40, Officer Talley left his career in cloud communications and dedicated his life to 

serving his community. We lost an inspirational public servant yesterday, and my prayers are 

with his family and loved ones today.” 

 

“This is the second mass shooting in only one week. In just these two events, 18 people lost their 

lives to gun violence. Shootings happen nearly every day in our communities, and it is time for 

change. Gun violence is an epidemic, and our legislators must implement common sense 

regulations to keep our communities safe.” 

 

“Gun violence tears at the fabric of community health. In addition to the tragic loss of life, gun 

violence creates an environment of fear, distrust, and danger that impacts all aspects of our lives. 

If we want to see a better tomorrow, we must make meaningful action today.” 

 

“My prayers go out to the families that lost loved ones in this shooting. Enough is enough, and I 

pray that leaders on the other side of the aisle do what is right, and work with legislative 

Democrats on passing meaningful gun control reform.” 
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